
 

 

Memo 
 
Date:  January 31, 2023 
To:  Clackamas County Board of Commissioners 
From:  Nancy Bush, County Operating Officer 
Subject: Replacement Courthouse Update/Arts Committee 
 
Purpose:  
Request names of one to two Commissioners to be a part of the replacement courthouse Arts 
Committee. 
 
Background: 
The Clackamas County replacement courthouse is currently under construction.  As a part of 
planning for the final opening artwork internal and external to the building must be 
commissioned.  As part of the project, an Arts Committee must be designated in order to decide 
on art/artists, art location, and possible fund raising.   
 
The Commissioner(s) volunteering for the committee will work with the Project Manager and 
Presiding Judge (or designee) to select other committee members.  Discussion regarding the 
determination where artwork will be placed will be decided quickly after the committee is 
selected, so that appropriate building designs can be put into place such as lighting or wall 
reinforcements.  The committee will make final decisions regarding commissioned artwork for 
the courthouse. 
 
The time commitment for the committee may be intense at times, especially when first being 
established.  It is expected that the committee will be meeting for twelve to eighteen months.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 


